
 

 

Milford Animal Commission Minutes 

May 11, 2016 

 
Members Present       Also Present 

M. Blake        Lt. S. Moore, PD 

S. Nierenberg        S. Ellingson, ACO 

S. Stanek 

E. Leuchtner 

C. Aronson, Orange Liaison 

 

 

Commissioner Nierenberg made a motion to accept the minutes as presented, 

Commissioner Leuchtner seconded. Motion carried. 

 

A motion to accept the Wardens report was made by Commissioner Nierenberg and 

seconded by Commissioner Leuchtner. Motion carried. 

 

Department Report: Scott reported that they only have 3 dogs in the shelter at this time 

and no kittens as kitten season is very slow this year. The State will no longer do rabies 

testing. Specimens will now have to be sent to UCONN and the City will have to pay for 

testing and transport. Chris and Marc will maintain  Petfinder for the shelter. FB has 

been put on hold. John Kim, a 2016 graduate of  PLTI, is setting up a face book page for 

people who have lost their pets and want to post details for others to share. Hopefully this 

will be yet another avenue to reunite owners with their pets. June is licensing month and 

the city clerk has made up a banner reminding people. They may hang one at the shelter. 

The Girl Scouts toured the facility on Saturday May 7, 2016. In finishing Scott reported 

that Chris’s vehicle had been vandalized. 

 

Commission Report: Chairman Blake welcomed a new Commissioner Susan Stanek. 

                                  $280.00 dollars was received in donations. 

License survey is ongoing. If no one is home a pink slip is left asking the homeowner to 

call Animal Control. No infractions are being  issued at this time. 

 

The deadline of 5/31 for pricing of the new vehicle can not be met, therefore the process 

has to start from the beginning again. Scott is going to give 3 proposals to the Mayor for 

his review. The Mayor would like a van as opposed to the interceptor. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Leuchtner and seconded by 

Commissioner Nierenberg. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 13.02. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Pat Liptak 


